
September 21st, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

My wife and I have had the pleasure of working with Dennis Turchet and Peninsula Concrete for the 
past several months.  They put in a new retaining wall, drive way, entryway landing, and sidewalk in 
front of our house. I can sum up his efforts in 4 words: expedient, professional, flexible, and cost-
effective.  When, because of engineering design challenges, we had to bring the project to a screeching 
halt (for about six weeks), Dennis was able to shift his schedule out and when the engineer solved the 
problem, he was able to slide us right back into his schedule without a hitch.  

Our secondary entrance was difficult to access; we would have to walk across the area where the patio 
was going in.  On the 1st day that we had to use that instead of our main entrance, Dennis provided a 
clear path so there was no inconvenience, and it was only one day!  Dennis worked very hard to 
minimize any impact that the project would have on our lives.  We are very happy with the quality of the 
work and the efficiency with which the job was completed.  He brought the project in on time and on 
budget.  He also included, as his way of doing business little extra touches that, if they weren’t done, I 
never would have missed them.  I wouldn’t know if they were needed or not.  To me, that speaks of 
integrity and wanting things done correctly and completely.  

To sum it up, we would happily recommend Peninsula Concrete as a sound choice if concrete work is 
needed.

Respectfully,
Walt and Sylvia W.


